
Dear 

 

Davies Parsons Allchurch Newsletter. 

 

We are pleased to enclose a copy of our Summer 2011 Newsletter, which we hope that you will enjoy 
and find informative.  

 

We have had a very exciting few months in developing our new website which has now gone live.   
 

Please take a look it can be located at the web address www.daviesparsonssolicitors.co.uk.   

 

We have tried to make the website as informative and user friendly as possible, take a look at our fact 

sheets and resource centre, I hope you find them useful.    

 

We can also be located on LinkedIn, Facebook and Twitter, please feel free to join/follow us, whereby 

we post regular up to date articles and offers. 

 

If you would like to know more about any of the articles in the newsletter, just contact Neil Richards, 
or Peter Nicholas. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Peter Nicholas and Neil Richards 

 


